
 
 

COVID-19 Travel Information 
Sea Cliff Gardens Bed & Breakfast is a fully licensed, permitted, and inspected lodging provider and we 

are committed to the safety and health of our guests and employees. W We are asking arriving guests to 

monitor their own temperature and well-being before they plan to arrive and to stay at home or visit a 

medical facility if not feeling well, have a temperature above 100.4, or are exhibiting any of the known 

coronavirus symptoms. We continue to follow and update our operations to support guidance from the 

Governor and local Department of health leaders related to COVID-19 and welcome all healthy travelers 

to come enjoy our little slice of paradise and take note of below items to support a safe environment: 

• Personal Protection. Please use the hand sanitizer at points of entry/exit. Please utilize a mask 

or maintain a minimum of 6 feet of separation between yourself and others not in your group 

while in lobby or on the grounds.  You have your own bathroom with plenty of soap for hand 

washing.  

• Housekeeping Service.  All stays of 3 days will not receive daily housekeeping service but 

requests for housekeeping services can be arranged if required. 

 

• Cancellations.  We require two-week advance notification for cancellations.  Guests that 

cancel with less than 2 week notice and that have a proven COVID positive test or fever of 

over 100.4 will be given a gift certificate for funds collected to rebook stays within one year 

with no cost or penalty. Travel insurance is also available to protect guests from unexpected 

emergencies. 

 

• Breakfast. We continue to serve our multi-course breakfasts in a socially distanced 

environment, offered at 8:30-9:30AM each morning. You may select a couple seating times 

available as necessary to allow for personal space as needed.  

• Restaurants. Most are open with takeout and dine in options available but please note that 

proof of vaccination is required for dining inside. 

 

• All our National, State and County parks are open but roads or trails that terminate or cross 

tribal lands are still closed.  The Coho Ferry to Victoria from Port Angeles has started sailing 

again (twice per day) beginning November 9, 2021. 

Please let us know if you have any questions as you plan your visit.  

https://greenhousebythebay.com/#71b222d9-678e-4db0-a8a4-865caf19cfee


  

  

  

  

  

  

  


